Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Neis, Adrian (ClI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, August 9, 2018 4:29 PM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (Cl-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (Cl-StPaul)
Cc: Wheeler, Jacob (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 701 Geranium Ave. E.

Inspector Wheeler and | inspected 701 Geranium Ave E. today with Mr. Laliberte.

Mr. Laliberte was very respectful and cooperative on this inspection, falling just short of an apology of the way he has
acted offering more of an explanation.

All work on our list has been completed, and a permit for a new roof and window were obtained on July 26™. The
window and roof appear completed, however he is waiting for his final which should be done soon.

As a result, we are approving the Fire CofO w/ corrections and the August 20" (deadline) inspection does not need to
occur.

A.J. Neis

Fire Safety Inspector 111

Dept. of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St. Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

Phone: 651-266-8992

Cellular: 651-796-8087

Fax: 651-266-8951

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

“DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and safety for
all.”



